November 2007

Dear colleagues

Languages Work materials for Routes into Languages partners

As you will probably know, CILT is supporting the Routes into Languages programme with materials and resources from Languages Work, an initiative supported by the DCSF to provide information, advice and guidance on careers with languages. The purpose of this letter is to ensure you are aware of what materials are available and how you can get them in the quantities you need. 

I’m enclosing a copy of our latest Languages Work Update which shows a selection of the factsheets, posters and postcards now available. Visit our resources page at www.languageswork.org.uk/resources for a full list, which links through to our online shop.  Orders via the shop incur a charge for postage and packaging, so d have made special arrangements for you to order as many as you like free of charge (as long as stocks last).  Please order by phone on 0870 111 1688, and quote the following order codes: 

    Yorks and Humber

RIL01HIY


East Midlands


RIL02MHE

South East


RIL03EGS

South West


RIL04WFS

London


RIL05DEL

East


RIL06EDE

West Midlands

RIL07MCW

North East


RIL08EBN

North West


RIL09WAN
I’m also enclosing some publicity material for our LAFTAs competition. The Languages and Film Talent Awards are a video-making competition aimed at 13-21-year-olds to get them thinking about the reasons for learning a language. We hope that this is an activity that you will want to encourage as part of your programme of work. In particular, it might be something for your student ambassadors to get stuck into with groups of students. You can find full details of the competition on the Languages Work site – including our impressive list of judges, which include Eddie Izzard!  If you would like any further copies of the posters or business cards, please let us know by contacting catherine.mansfield@cilt.org.uk.

We’ll be sending you further updates and promotional items as time goes on. Some highlighter pens and a concertina leaflet of key facts will be on their way to you shortly. We’ll also be contacting you for feedback on the usefulness of the Languages Work materials and what has proved most effective in motivating students in their language learning. This is to ensure that, over the next three years, the materials we produce in support of the Routes into Languages project meet your needs and engage the target group. 

Finally, if you plan to produce any materials yourself which you would like to publish under the Languages Work brand, or have any case studies which we could add to the website (see www.languageswork.org.uk/casestudies), please do get in touch. 

With best wishes for the success of the Routes into Languages initiative in your region. 

Teresa Tinsley

Director of Communications

CILT, the National Centre for Languages

Enc:

Languages Work Update 4

LAFTAs poster and cards

